12/25/2022

Steve Severaid, President

The Greenspan Co./ Adj Intl
400 Oyster Point Blvd., Ste 519
South San Francisco, CA 94080

Dear Mr. Severaid,

This is a belated letter | wanted to send to you awhile back since Jessica Bivens
helped us on the fire repairs at 947 Folsom St./ 2 Falmouth St., SF. | would like to
tell you that Jessica was instrumental in getting the State Farm claim, and repair
done in a timely, and efficient manner. | would highly recommend her to anyone
who needs help in claim process.

Sincerely,
Steve Chan





